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14 March 2019 
Dear Hilary 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Government has published a short factual document 
explaining the parameters of any Article 50 extension on GOV.UK ahead of the vote later 
today on the motion that stands in the Prime Minister’s name on the Order Paper. 
 
I am attaching a copy of this and am placing a copy in the Libraries of both Houses, along 
with this letter. 
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